
 

 

 
 
 

George Carey Church of England School 

Nursery Newsletter -  Summer 1 

                                      Hello Parents/carers,  

 
Thank you for all your contribution and hard work on the Easter bonnets and for 

also attending the Easter parade. I’m sure you'll agree they all looked fabulous.  

Could I please ask parents to bring in cultural food for our Supermarket, for  

example Okra, Yam, jack fruit. Corn, egg plant, dates etc. Thank you. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to say Thank you for attending the play 

and stay sessions, it was lovely seeing you all.  

Happy Easter everyone hope you all have a lovely holiday. See you all soon! 

           Our topic this term is: 

    Transport and Journeys  

Dates to remember 

 

Nursery is open from the 24th of 

April 2017. 

 

Closed on Monday 1st of May for 

bank holiday 

Nursery resumes back on Tuesday 

2nd of May. 

 

Half term holiday: Friday 26th of 

May – Monday 5th of June. 

                                         Ways to extend your child 

 

Please could you help your child be secure in learning and counting numbers. 

We want them to be able to count up to 10 back and forth as well as  

recognise their number. Read numbers on doors, buses, shops, your food. 

Count everything!  


